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From: "Mike Thompson" <mthompson@dnr.state.ne.us>

To: "Clements, Mike" <Irnrd@megavision.com>, "Dan Smith" <dsmith@mrnrd.org>,
"John Thorburn” <jthorburn@tribasinnrd.org>

Cc: "Steve Gaul" <sgaul@dnr.state.ne.us>

Subject: Request for Clarification from Environmental Trust

Date: Thu, 20 Nov 2003 16:07:11 -0600

X-Mailer: Microsoft Outlook IMO, Build 9.0.6604 (9.0.2911.0)

Importance: Normal

X-Scanned-By: Canlt (www . canit . ca)

Gentlemen:

The Environmental Trust is reviewing some of the Grant applications Monday November 24. The Meter Cost
Share request is one of them. They have requested a current tally of how many meters have been installed and
how many still need to be installed in each NRD. They also asked where these meters are or will be. | am not
sure the last question is easy to answer, but the first two are the most important. Could you provide me with the
most current info you have.

Thanks,

Mike

Mike Thompson

Natural Resources Specialist
State of Nebraska

Department of Natural Resources
301 Centennial Mall South
Lincoln, Nebraska 68509-4676

Phone: (402) 471-1026
FAX: (402)471-2900

e-mail: mthompson(@dnr state.ne.us

Homepage: http://www.dnr.state.ne.us
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